
SB 2133
Testimony in favor.

 Mr. Chairman and members of the Senate Transportation Committee. 

  I am writing to you to respectfully request a Do Pass recommendation from this committee on Senate 
Bill 2133.

 As the proud owner of a beautiful black Dodge Challenger, I would love the option of having black 
plates which match the general theme of a sleek muscle car.  I have considered geting customized 
plates, but as yet have not justified the added expense.  Should this bill pass, I would gladly get a 
personalized blackout plate, as the added value would make it worth it to me, as I am sure it would also
for many other auto enthusiasts.  According to edmunds.com, vehicles that are black acount for 21% of 
vehicles on the road in North Dakota, I am sure many of those owners would also like the opportunity 
to have a matching plate on their vehicle. 

 Sincerely,

   Andrew Bornemann
   Kintyre, ND


